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On page 16, in the Changes to Part D
Prescription Drug Coverage section,
your Annual Notice of Changes lists:

Stage 1: Yearly (Part D) Deductible
stage

2024 (this plan year)
Because we have no deductible, this
payment stage does not apply to you.

2025 (next plan year)
The deductible is $590.

On page 16, in the Changes to Part D
Prescription Drug Coverage section,
your Annual Notice of Changes lists:

Stage 1: Yearly (Part D) Deductible
stage

2024 (this plan year)
Because we have no deductible, this
payment stage does not apply to you.

2025 (next plan year)
The deductible is $520.

Questions? We’re here to help.
If you have any questions or want additional information about this notice, please call
Customer Service toll-free at 1-866-899-5903, TTY 711, 8 a.m.-8 p.m. local time,
Monday-Friday.

We wanted you to be aware of the change. Your enrollment in our plan is important to
us, and we look forward to serving your needs in the future.

Sincerely,

The UnitedHealthcare Team 




